CAMBODIA NATIONAL PARKS AND ENVIRONMENT PROJECT
Summary
For 18 months in 1996-97 I was the USAID-funded WWF Indochina Program's Biodiversity Conservation Adviser to the Cambodian Ministry of the Environment (MOE), based in Phnom Penh. This position was part of a consortium of environmental activities labeled the Cambodian Environmental Management Project (CEMP). The WWF team’s focus was on assessment of existing conditions in several of Cambodia’s national parks, and working with local and central MOE staff to make improvements in management plans, staff capacity, resource management and visitor services.
Specific areas involved were Ream, Kirirom, and Virachay national parks as well as other forest reserves and areas of concern due to unauthorized logging and/or wildlife poaching.  Coordination was provided with other projects focused on forestry practices, tiger conservation and the search for rare or presumed extinct species. These activities required extensive travel throughout portions of the country deemed safe enough, and ranged from coastal mangroves in the south (Ream) to extremely remote moist forest and savannah in the northeast (Virachay)..
In August, 1997 WWF participation was suspended at the direction of the US Ambassador following political unrest. After a hurried departure from Cambodia and debriefing at WWF Indochina headquarters in Hanoi, Viet Nam, I returned to Colorado.
For information on the overall strategy of the CEMP click here
For an example of a six-month work plan covering the last part of my assignment 
click here.
